
 

 

 

 

February 7, 2007 

 

Lucille Stoddard 
Associate Commissioner for Academic Affairs 
Board of Regents Building, The Gateway 
60 South 400 West 
Salt Lake City, UT 84101-1284 
 
Dear Dr. Stoddard, 
 
This letter is a notification of our desire to discontinue the Communication Skills Major currently 
listed in our Catalog.  As noted in the attached letter from the Chair of the Department of 
Communications, there are no students currently pursing that major, and students will still have 
the same opportunity for receiving this training through an established course sequence in the 
Communications Department’s existing Speech Communication major. 
 
We request that this item be put on the Consent calendar for the Board of Regents. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John G. Francis 
Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs 
  


